
 

 
 
 

 
 
Tenure-Track Faculty Position in the field of Emergency Preparedness 

and response in the Faculty of Health Sciences  
At Ben-Gurion University of the Negev, Beer-Sheva, Israel 

 
 
Ben-Gurion University of the Negev’s Faculty of Health Sciences is well known for its 
international leadership in both teaching and research of interdisciplinary aspects related to 
emergency preparedness and response.  
 
The Master's program in Emergency Medicine is seeking to fill a full-time (100%), tenure-
track faculty position, and open to all ranks (Lecturer, Senior Lecturer, Associate Professor, 
or Full Professor). Recruited faculty will subsequently join the new School of Public Health at 
Faculty of Health Sciences at BGU, as the Master's program is relocated to this School. 
 
Expected starting date is August 1, 2018. 
 
Applicants must hold a PhD with interest and experience in the broad area of emergency 
preparedness and response. An advantage will be given for candidate with Post Doc  
training in the field of preparedness  and response. Candidates should be proficient in 
research methods, both quantitative and qualitative and are expected to provide evidence of 
an outstanding research record or potential, as well as strong teaching abilities. Job duties 
include research, teaching, and participating in departmental tasks As well as supervising 
Master's and PhD students.   
Teaching at Ben-Gurion University of the Negev is primarily in Hebrew. However, selected 
courses may be taught in English. Competence is expected in both written and spoken 
Hebrew and English. 
 
Ben-Gurion University of the Negev is an equal opportunity employer. 
 
Qualified candidates should submit the following materials:  
1) A letter of application including a statement of research and teaching interest;  
2) Curriculum vitae and list of publications including impact factors and ranking;  
3) Contact information of three references who may be asked to submit a letter of 
recommendation;  
4) Other relevant materials may be added. 
 
Enquiries about the position may be sent to Prof. Limor Aharonson-Daniel, 
limorad@bgu.ac.il  
 
Applications should be sent to Ms Meital Vaknin, meitalva@bgu.ac.il  no later than March 
28th  2018. 
 
Review of applications will continue until the position is filled. 
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